
Jan, Feb, and March 2023 

 

Sweeny EDC quarterly report: 

 Continue to work with Altamira in moving forward to get road and utilities 

extended at the Industrial Park 

 Continue to work with Windy Byrd and students on the Proud Publication of the 

Sweeny EDC 

 Spoke with PT Brunner about the Block Grant 

 Met with Natasha Lefear with Dark Roast about Grants and their new 

Coffee/Food truck 

 Attended ribbon cutting ceremony for Alpha and Omega Equipment Sales and 

Rental 

 Attended the Alliance Board of Directors meeting 

 Began helping Sweeny Chamber by answering phone and sending out invoices 

 Worked with Karla Wilson, Finance Director, on pre audit 

 Met with Darrell James, Lou Ella’s Old Fashion BBQ 

 Attended council meeting 

 Met with Reese Cook – types of services he could offer our local businesses 

 Webinar on Legislative Updates 

 Attended CAP meeting – Tour of the plant 

 Met with Gary Jones with Dairy Mart about Grants 

 Help Sweeny Chamber prepare for the banquet 

 Submitted report to State Comptroller (this is done yearly) 

 Trained with Lindsay on new system for Agenda items – CivicPlus – Municode 

 Spoke with C Chums about Block Grant 

 Spoke with Sprinkle Donut about Block Grant 

 Met Colby at Industrial Park for the Walking Bid for road and utilities 

 Webinar – Developing Strong Downtowns 

 Webinar – Idea’s EDC’s can do for Economic Development Week 5/8 to 5/12 

 Spoke to several individuals interested in Lou Ella’s Old Fashion BBQ 

 Spoke to several people with the Girls Softball league 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 


